
  Nobody worries about the weather at...

Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668
6th December  2022

Dear Diner,
Only four people came to the ‘clocks have gone back’ replacement for the Saturday

Social, the early month Sunday lunch, which was held at Trefloyne Manor on Sunday 4th
December. These Sunday lunches, on the first Sunday in the month, will continue until the
clocks go forward at the end of March next year.
 

The annual Christmas Dinner will this year be at lunch time because of the problems
which are caused by weather, bad driving, speeding, tailgating, poor visibility and alcohol.
We have found a suitable venue and I have enclosed the menu for this Christmas lunch which
will cost £26.50. They require a £10 deposit and would like to know your choice of starter,
main course and pudding. This 345th Lunch will be held on Thursday 15th December and

the venue is The Plas,
(formerly Plas Hyfryd) in
Narberth, at 12:30 p.m. This
will be our fourth visit this
year.       
SatNav:  SA67 7AB

From the East, West or
North, reach the A40 between
Haverfordwest and St. Clears
and turn south at the Robeston
Wathen roundabout onto the
B4314 towards Narberth.
 

   The Plas Hyfryd Country
Hotel is then on your left as

you reach Narberth, with the town’s green area and playing fields on your right.

From the South,  take the A478 to Narberth. Enter the one way system along High
Street and turn left at the top of High Street onto Moorfield Road. The Plas Hyfryd Hotel
is then on your right.  You can park in the grounds of the hotel or go to the town  car park. 

  Get there before 12:30 p.m. 
Late or lost? Phone Philip's Mobile on 07484  257762.

Please let me know if you are coming by phoning me by Tuesday 13th December.

The first winter Sunday lunch will be on Sunday 8th January 2023 and the venue will
be Charlie’s at Reynalton.

I hope to see you in  Narberth or Reynalton,
    

                                 Philip   
Web pages:  dyfeddiners.org.uk       E-mail:  philip_wathen@hotmail.com

Christmas and New Year are on the way, but both are a Sunday, so problems arise!

...Well, hardly ever!


